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Planning and Zoning Commission Special Meeting 
June 12, 2014 

 

 

PRESENT: Chris Hulse, Chairman, Doris Knapp and participating via telephone Lori 

Bufano and Bas Nabulsi  

 

ALSO John Comiskey and Robert Nerney, Town Planner 

PRESENT:   

  

Chairman Hulse called the special meeting to order at 4:00 p.m.  Mr. Nerney explained 

that Marilyn Gould has officially resigned from the Commission and the purpose of the 

meeting is to consider the appointment of John Comiskey to serve in Ms. Gould’s place.  

Mr. Nerney further explained that the Town Charter allows the Planning and Zoning 

Commission (PZC) the opportunity to fill a PZC position within thirty (30) days of 

vacancy; otherwise the decision defaults to the Board of Selectmen.   

 

Mr. Comiskey provided a history of his involvement on the Zoning Board of Appeals, 

mentioning that he had serve on the Board since 2007.  Chairman Hulse stated that he had 

reviewed Mr. Comiskey’s resume and was aware of his extensive experience on the 

Zoning Board of Appeals.   

 

Being no further comment, Ms. Knapp made a motion to appoint John Comiskey to fill 

the Planning and Zoning Commission vacancy.  The motion was seconded by Bas 

Nabulsi and approved unanimously.   

 

Mr. Nerney reminded Mr. Comiskey that would need to officially resign from the Zoning 

Board of Appeals and be sworn in by the Town Clerk to serve on the Planning and 

Zoning Commission. 

 

Chairman Hulse adjourned the special meeting at 4:10 p.m. 


